
CERES MEMORIAL GATES, 1937



The Resident/s

Ceres and Barrabool Hills

Victoria 3221

To mark the Centenary of Anzac, the Ceres 
Memorial Gates were re-constructed to 
replicate the original 1937 design. These 
gates were erected to honour those who 
fought in the Great War 1914-1918 and to 
the pioneers of the district. 

The Ceres Community Association invites 
you to commemorate the opening of the 
Ceres Memorial Gates on Sunday, April 19, 
2015 between 2 and 4pm at the corner of 
Barrabool and Cochranes Roads. Please 
call or text 0419 252 373 to confirm 
attendance for catering purposes. 

Gold coin entry. Wreath laying welcome.


